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July 26, 2023 
 
 
Dear Bruno, 
  
On behalf of the Volunteer Team and the Westchester Parks Foundation, thank you 
for your 28 hours of service in the Greenternship program helping to remove 
invasive Water Chestnut from the lake at Tibbetts Brook Park. Your hard work 
contributed to the 11,456 pounds of Water Chestnut that we collectively removed, 
clearing a large area of the lake for native wildlife and plant species and improving 
the health of the ecosystem. This puts us another step closer to our long-term goal 
of restoring Tibbetts Brook Lake.     
 
We appreciate your enthusiasm to improve the environment and our parks! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mary Benjamin 
Manager of Volunteer Programs 


